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Hi
I understand there is a meeting to discuss shared streets and slow streets tomorrow. As a family that lives on
Sherman Avenue, we are in full support of these initiatives in our neighborhood and on Sherman Ave. Our family
has worked and attended school from home since March 2020 and took advantage of our street last year, when it
was closed to thru traffic. We are in full support of making these changes more permanent or, at least, in place
during summer months.

I would also advocate for more signs as I think some drivers need more obvious reminders.

Thank you, Julia Nowicki
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